
LMEMORANDUM FOR: John H. Austin, Chief JUL l' 31993 l
'

Decommissioning and Regulatory |.

,- Issues Branch*

Division of Low-Level Waste Management i
*

and Decommissioning, NHSS '

FROM: Michael Tokar, Acting Chief
Licensing Branch |
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety !

and Safeguards, NMSS :

SUBJECT: TRANSFER OF PROJECT MANAGEMENT RESPONSIBILITY FOR SEQUOYAH
FUELS CORPORATION, DOCKET N0. 40-8027

By letter dated July 7,1993 (copy enclosed), Sequoyah fuels Corporation

(SFC) notified the NRC that production activities involving the depleted

uranium tetrafluoride facility were completed on July 6,1993. In accordance ,

with the March 5, 1993, memo from E. Adensam to J. Austin, responsibility for

the entire license is being transferred to the Division of Low-Level Waste

Management and Decommissioning (LLWM). This transfer of project management

responsibility is effective as of the date of this memo. My staff will

provide Mr. Shepherd with the remaining files and will continue to be

available to answer any questions.
OrgmiSeed 4

Michael Tokar, Acting Chief
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

Enclosure: SFC ltr dtd 7/7/93
)

cc: R. Bernero
R. Bangart
R. Burnett
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